
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

(SPA 22-0024)  

HEALTH HOMES (STATE PLAN OPTION) 

 

The Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Health Benefits hereby provides 

notice of its intent to amend the Medicaid State Plan to authorize North Carolina’s Health Home 

benefit, called Tailored Care Management. The Health Home benefit will be available to NC 

Medicaid beneficiaries with a significant behavioral health condition (including both mental health 

and severe substance use disorders), intellectual/developmental disability (I/DD), or traumatic 

brain injury (TBI), as defined in this State Plan Amendment. The goal for the Health Home 

program is to advance the delivery of high-quality, integrated, whole-person care through better 

coordination and collaboration across all of an enrollee’s needs. This amendment will become 

effective July 1, 2023. 

 

The annual estimated state fiscal impacts of these changes are: 

 

    a. SFY 2024 $16,679,715 

    b. SFY 2025  $17,031,865 

     

A copy of the proposed public notice may be viewed at the County Department of Social 

Services.  Questions, comments, and requests for copies of the proposed State Plan amendment 

should be directed to the Division of Health Benefit at the address listed below:  

 

 

    Jay Ludlam 

Deputy Secretary 

    Division of Medical Assistance 

    2501 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC  27699-2501 

 

 

     
 Posted on the Division of Health Benefits Website: June 27, 2023  

https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/get-involved/nc-health-choice-state-plan 


